[image: A close-up of a logo

Description automatically generated]
 
Virginia Peninsula Community College Local Board
Facilities Committee
April 17, 2024

Members Present:  	Ed Durham, Ti’Juana Gholson, Allan Melton

College Staff Present:	Steven Carpenter, Vice President for Finance and Administration; John Mason, Facilities Director

I. Call to Order. The meeting was called to order at 4:45 p.m.

II. 2024-2026 Auxiliary Reserve Parking Plan. An update was provided on the VCCS 2-Year Auxiliary Parking Plan that is required by the System Office. It was shared that a consultant identified by the System Office Facilities team has been engaged and the College will follow their recommendations on prioritizing projects to the extent financially feasible. The consultant’s report should be available in the next month, or so.

III. Open Discussion. There was discussion of touring the Hampton Campus as the various new projects are underway or soon to start. John Mason confirmed that he and his team can be available to tour when it is convenient for the Committee. The Committee will identify a good time and coordinate with John.

There being no additional business, the meeting adjourned at 4:57 pm
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